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Dear Parents/Guardians,
Subject: Warning regarding Student Involvement in Cybercrimes

We are writing to bring to your attention a matter of grave concern that has come to our notice. It
is with regret that we inform you about incidents of cybercrimes involving some of our students.

In today's digital age, the internet offers vast opportunities for learning, exploration, and
communication. However, it also presents certain risks, especially when not used responsibly. We
have observed instances where some of our students have engaged in activities online that are
unlawful, harmful, or unethical.

It has come to our attention that there have been incidents involving our students in activities
related to cybercrime. As an educational institution committed to fostering ethical behaviour and
responsible citizenship, we take such matters very seriously.

Participating in cybercrime activities not only violates school policies but also undermines the trust
and integrity of our school community. We remind you of your responsibilities as parents of St.
Joseph’s Convent School, Bijalpur. You are expected to instill in your children the values of respect,
integrity, and honestly both within and outside school premises, including online environments.

Indulging in acts of moral turpitude, posting unsavory remarks against the school management,
staff or fellow students on social media sites / network eg. Facebook, Instagram, whatsapp, twitter,
etc are acts of cyber misconduct. We want to make it explicitly clear that such behavior will not be
tolerated under any circumstances. Cybercrime is a serious offense that can have severe legal
consequences, including criminal charges and permanent records that could impact your child
future education and career prospects.

If your child found to be involved in any further incidents of cyber misconduct, we will not hesitate
to involve the cyber police and other relevant authorities. They will investigate the matter
thoroughly, and appropriate legal actions will be taken as per the law.

We urge you to cease any involvement in such activities immediately. Ignorance of the law or
school policies is not an excuse. If your child is facing challenges or temptations in this regard,
please reach out to a trusted teacher, school counselor, or school administrator for guidance and
support.



Failure to comply with this warning may result in disciplinary actions, which could include
suspension or expulsion from school, depending on the severity of the offense and its

consequences.
As partners in your child's education, we are committed to fostering a safe and supportive learning

environment both inside and outside the classroom. We appreciate your cooperation and support
in addressing this issue effectively.

If you have any concern or if you become aware of any instance of cybercrimes involving our
students, please do not hesitate to contact us. Together, we can work towards promoting
responsible digital citizenship and ensuring the well-being of our school community.

Thank you for your attention to this matter.
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